The
FRONTIER REFINING CO.

4040 EAST LOUISIANA AVENUE - DENVER 22, COLORADO

= FRONTIER

DENVER, COLORADO RSN
General Office

CHEYENNE, WYOMING
Manufacturing

April 13, 1959

Mr. Emery C. Arnold

0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Arnold:

In response to your request contained in
your letter of April 10, 1959, we are enclosing
two copies of Form 9-330 on our Frontier #1
Government Morgan well, P-31-27N-12V.

Yours very truly,

S B, Lhail,

E. B. Granville
Drilling and Production
Superintendent
EBG: pb

Enclosures
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